
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 29, 2006 
 
Mr. Ronald Cuccaro 
Basloe, Levin & Cuccaro, Ltd. 
126 Business Park Drive 
Utica, New York  13502 
 
Dear Mr. Cuccaro: 
 
Please accept my sincere appreciation on behalf of the Union-Endicott Central School District 
for settling our insurance claims with respect to the devastating flooding of June 28, 2006.     
The initial meetings with Darin Checchia outlined for us the specific work your firm would 
provide in a clear manner.  Darin was available to us round-the clock in those initial days to 
answer any and all questions from both district personnel and members of the Board of 
Education. 
 
Further, from the onset of John Bonfiglioli being assigned to us, he was in communication   
with my Facilities’ chiefs and me every step of the way. John’s expertise, tenacity, 
thoroughness and diligence resulted in a job well done. 
 
Thank you again for your firm’s efforts. God forbid, if we were to have another disaster, I 
would not hesitate to recommend to our Board to retain your firm’s services once again. 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
       Suzanne E. McLeod, Ed.D. 
       Asst. Supt. for Business and  
       Elementary Education 
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